
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5/25/2022 

Dear Patients and Friends, 

 We are so grateful that both our Winsted and Terryville offices have been 
open and safely serving our patients dental needs per state, CDC, and ADA 
guidelines. 

 Following these guidelines, we ask that our patients who are not 
vaccinated, continue to wear a mask when entering and leaving the office. If you 
are not feeling well or have any symptoms, please call us to reschedule your 
appointment. 

 Please visit our website, www.cwdentistryllc.com or our Facebook page for 
continued updates. Dr. Cavoli and Dr. Wasko appreciate all our patients’ efforts in 
helping to keep our community safe and healthy.  

 We look forward to seeing your smiles! 

 

Yours in health, 

Dr. Kim Wasko and Dr. Robert Cavoli 

 


